

November 28, 2016

MEMORANDUM

To: File

From: President and CEO

RE: Determination to cancel GVB RFP 2017-003 Post Data Analytics Software

The Guam Visitors Bureau (GVB) issued GVB RFP 2017-003 on October 21, 2016. The evaluation committee met on November 21, 2016 to evaluate the proposals received. However, after much discussion, the evaluation team saw the need to further discuss the scope of the project, as it did not take into account additional factors relating to the project's entirety.

Therefore, in my capacity as Chief Procurement Officer and pursuant to 2 GAR Div. 4 Section 3115(d)(2)(A)(iii), I have determined that it is in the best interest of the Guam Visitors Bureau, to cancel this solicitation.

I have caused this determination to be placed in the procurement file for the above listed solicitation.

JON NATHAN DENIGHT (
President and CEO and
Chief Procurement Officer

